CASI Report 2014

The meetings in CASI were as usual held in connection with the FAI General Conference in
Kuala Lumpur in October. Our CASI Delegate, Tor Johannessen, was unable to attend, and
the IGC President, Eric Mozer, met instead.

IGC had sent in a paper for CASI to consider, about the accuracy used in the presentation of
FAI records. A record claim had been published with an accuracy wildly exceeding the
capability of the measuring instruments. Our paper proposed that the accuracy of records be
consistent with the measuring system and its instruments.

Our proposal was handled by CASI's Mathematics Working Group and incorporated in a
revised Annex 10. The same principle will in the future also be used for FAl competition
results.

Other matters of interest to IGC were:
— The use of the WGS 84 world model was confirmed
— An updated version of the International Jury Handbook is available.
— CASI has accepted the responsibility for Section 13 (Solar Powered Aircraft) as it
already has for Section 11 (Human Powered Aircraft) of the Sporting Code
— Two appeals were handled in 2013, one of them from one of our championships

Graeme Windsor from Australia was re-elected President, Gillian Rayner from France was re-
elected Secretary.
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